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Music in Mears, represented by Brain Horst, has applied for a sound fevel variance for concerts in Mears Park on Thursday
evenings begining June 7th, 2012 and centinuing through August 30th, 2012, The concerts will run from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00
p.m. Starting on July 19th, they will be followed by a movie until approximately 11:00 p.m. There is no concert or

movie scheduled for July 5th. The public hearing is scheduled for May 2, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers.
Contact mark. kaisersatt@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments.
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